
 

Proudly an Independent Public School 

 

Wednesday 9 August 2017 

4:30 – 6:30pm  

Golden Bay Primary School welcomes parents to 

this year’s Open Evening. This is an opportunity 

for your child to share their learning experiences 

and showcase their great work with you.  
 

A P&C Sausage Sizzle will be available for purchase on the night. 

 

 

OPEN EVENING - 2017 


